[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hello,

We would like to support this application for a wonderful pub restaurant that is much lived locally and
would benefit from a roof terrace. We do not believe this will add to extra noise, and it would be made
prettier as well.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Craig & Rob Cohen
NWI 9XR



